
INTERNAL STAFF UPDATE*
Wednesday, March 16, 2016

DJJ - House Oversight:

Staff of the House Oversight Committee visited DJJ today to learn more about the information 
collected for Performance Based Standards (PbS). PbS is a data-driven improvement model for 
juvenile justice agencies, facilities, and residential care providers. During that meeting, the 
agency was informed that the next meeting of the Subcommittee will be April 13 th.

DV Task Force - DV Budget Amendments:

Today, our office asked the solicitors and victims' advocates to help with a 
“call to action” to contact House members and ask their support for the Pitts-Pope Amendments 
for DV funding. We also met with Reps. James Smith and Bernstein who were responsive. We 
will continue the outreach until the budget is debated next week.

###
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that includes informal materials that do not record decisions.
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